
From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: File No. 180179
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:04:19 AM

Begin forwarded message:

From: toniwalka <toniwalka@yahoo.com>
Date: April 9, 2018 at 7:36:19 PM PDT
To: Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org, Angela.Calvillo@sfgov.org
Subject: File No. 180179

Hello-
My name is Antoinette Walker and I live at 575 Raymond Ave., adjacent to the
 proposed project at 590 Leland Ave..
I am in opposition to the project, but not in it's entirety. 
I feel that the Developer should demolish the church at 590 Leland and build the
 houses proposed for those 2 lots, but not the lots on Raymond. 
Build on the lots that have been previously developed and not the ones that have
 not. Leave the lots on Raymond Ave. as Open Space. With all the buildings and
 homes going up in our City, we have very little Open Space left and need to
 preserve this Open Space, so that we can continue to enjoy the natural beauty of
 this area. 
Also, we don't need more unaffordable housing. We need more housing that
 people can afford and more Open Space that they can enjoy.
Building on the 3 lots on Raymond Ave. would destroy the natural habitat and
 plant-life that has been in that Open Space since the city's existence.
Please do not allow this Developer to bulid on the Open Space (3 lots) adjacent to
 575 Raymond Ave..
 
Thank you,
Antoinette Walker 
 
 
 
Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S7.


